
Note by the Secretariat 

 

1. At its 133rd meeting, the Executive Committee is considering document 

ECE/EX/2024/L.6, on Decisions on matters relating to the Inland Transport 

Committee.  

2. In addition to the draft decisions contained therein, the Inland Transport Committee 

also noted and approved the request of the Working Party on Rail Transport to allow 

for the Revisions Committee on the Model Rules on the Permanent Identification of 

Railway Rolling Stock to have translations of parliamentary documents into all 

United Nations languages,  given its global role, as contained in document 

ECE/TRANS/2024/L.1.   

3. The Secretariat is reviewing potential programme budget implications of this 

decision. Once this process is complete, it will submit, for consideration by the 

Executive Committee, a draft decision on the issue. 

 


